Mr. Robert E. Gentry Associate Vice President University of Wisconsin 1746 Van Hise Hall Madison, Wisconsin 53706

Dear Bob:

Enclosed please find the Ad Hoc Subcommittee Report which Norm Latker sent to us. It was Norm's suggestion that copies of this report be sent to the various members of the Committee on Science and Technology so that some pressure can be brought to bear to getting more uniform Government patent policy regardless of the agency administering it.

Very truly yours,

Howard W. Bremer Patent Counsel

HWB:rw Enc.

bc--Rosten & Woerpel